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Following the March 23rd announcement from the Ontario Provincial

Government and the associated list of “essential businesses” that was

published, we have made some decisions about how we will operate our

business moving forward.

 

Our understanding is that The Wood Source falls under item 28 on the

government list. This states that Construction Work and Services in

the Industrial, Commercial, Institutional and Residential sectors are

included as essential. However, as an appropriate step to cater to this

customer base, while at the same time protecting our staff, we have taken

the decision to close our physical storefront and warehouse to the public. 

 

We will remain open for business via call-in or emailed orders for both

delivery and pick up. We are able to issue pricing via these communication

tools and wish to continue to support our partners in the building industry.

 

Thanks for your understanding at this exceptional time.
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COVID 19 - SPECIAL NOTICE

How to Get Your Materials

Store and Warehouse Access Update

Call/email in

your order before you

come to the store
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Call us from the

parking lot

(or schedule a delivery)

Receive your 

material


